MARY TEFFT BPW MEMBER GRANT PROGRAM
Administered by Kansas Business and Professional Women’s Educational Foundation, Inc
BPW/Kansas members honored former member Mary Tefft by funding a special scholarship/grant in memory of her dedication to BPW and in appreciation for her contributions to the organization.  The funds are designated for use by members of Kansas BPW to attend state meetings.
APPLICATION CRITERIA 

Any Kansas BPW member in good standing (with dues paid) may apply for a grant from this fund.  
The maximum amount for each grant is the actual expenses of registration and meals that are part of the meeting.  (The meals listed on the registration for a fee). Grant will be paid directly to the Kansas BPW Federation upon proof of participation.

Members agree to participate in all activities for the meeting they request funds.  (Each Day of Convention is a separate meeting)

Grants will be awarded while funds are available.  There is no limit to the number of times a member may apply.
At least ten (10) days before the scheduled event’s registration deadline, submit an application to the Foundation president 
The application should include:

· Completed registration form with activities member plans to attend marked. 
· Write a short essay on either “What BPW is to me”  or Why BPW is important to women”  (Not less than ½ page or more than 2 pages)
· Sign a statement agreeing to volunteer if needed during the meeting (such as a page, time keeper etc) 

· This grant may be e-mailed or mailed.

Successful applicants will be advised and their registration forms forwarded to the meetings manager before the registration deadline.  Funds will be distributed to the Federation on completion of the meeting and after participation is confirmed.
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